
 
 
 

WEEK 5 TERM 3 2019 
Established 1876 

 

Kia ora koutou Tinui whānau and friends! 

 

Hard to believe we are halfway into the Term 

already! 

Friday’s fundraiser for the Room 4 Ski Adventure 

was a great night and we raised just over $1500 to 

be put towards the cost of the camp  for the Room 4 

students.  We have raised over $3800 towards the 

cost of the camp, so the cost for students has been 

significantly reduced.  Thanks to all families, friends 

of the school, PFC members,  and anyone else I have 

omitted who have helped with our fundraising 

efforts. 

A reminder that Constable Judy is coming in to 

school to deliver the Keeping Ourselves Safe (K.O.S) 

programme in weeks 7and 8.  There is a link ​here​ and 

later in the newsletter for parents to look at the 

topics covered and the content of the lessons.   

Please remember to come to our community 

consultation meeting to review our strategic plan and 

annual plan, both of which need your input to help set 

the strategic direction of the school for next year 

and further into the future.  It is important you 

attend this meeting so you can have input into our 

school’s future planning.  We will have a supervised 

kid friendly area for those families unable to 

arrange care for their younger children.  

 

It’s a big night on Monday with our Coasties 11 a side 

hockey team playing in the B grade final against MIS 

Piwakawaka.  We drew 3 all in the round robin so it 

should be a great game.  We are certainly punching 

well above our weight with our team that has year 4 - 

8 students playing against mainly year 7 and 8 teams.  

 

If you need to contact me please do so at school or 

on ​principal@tinui.school.nz 

 

Have a great weekend!  

 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

WEEK 5 RESPECT AWARD RECIPIENTS 

 

Each week we give a RESPECT award to students 

who have been demonstrating and role modelling 

our Tinui School RESPECT values.  

 

 

 

This Week’s awards go to Izla F, for SUCCESS in 

your writing, creating a well structured descriptive 

recount. 

Thomas J For his ENTHUSIASM and SUCCESS in 

his Maths Buddy.  

And a HUGE WELCOME TO TINUI SCHOOL to 

Kenzo H who has come to us from the mighty 

Waikato! 

 
Tinui School’s Respect Values 

 

RESPONSIBILITY  

ENTHUSIASM  

SUCCESS​. 
PARTICIPATING WITH PRIDE    

EXCELLENCE  

CARING  

TOGETHERNESS  
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Important Dates 

 

23/8 School Disco. 

23/8 Yr 7/8  Technology 

29/8 ​Community Consultation Meeting 6:30pm 

4-6/9 Rm 4 Ski Camp 

27/9 Term 3 Ends 

14/10 Term 4 Begins 

9-10/12 Overnight Camp at school 

10/12 Beach Education Day at Riversdale 

19/12 End of Year Function (Prizegiving) 

20/12 Term 4 Ends 

7/2 Term 1 2020 begins 

 

 

 

 

WORTH A LOOK………………Click the link. 

The importance of our students being 

digitally savvy. 

 

 

Keeping Ourselves Safe: Information 

for parents/whānau 
 

Coasties B Grade 11 a-side Hockey 

2019 

Coasties won 4-2  against Dalefield 1st XI. POD’S 

Harvey and Brook for awesome defence. Our game 

this Monday 26th is the final against  MIS 

Piwakawaka at 4:30pm on the Trust House turf. It 

has been a long time since we have made  a FINAL 

in this grade so come to Clareville and support our 

Coasties team. 

 

EAST COAST JAB UPDATE.  

See the East Coast ​Facebook page 
 

BUS STUFF…. 

 

 

 

Our bus drivers have asked that if your child is not 

on the bus in the morning that you notify them either 

the night before or on the morning as they have been 

waiting at stops for students who are not going to be 

on the bus.  This can cause the bus to run late.  

 

If you need to contact Kirsten Palmer (Tinui 

Valley/Castlepoint ) call her on 929 8805. 

 

If you need to contact Neil Palmer 

(Mangapakeha/Annedale ) call him on 372 6459. 
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HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED 

THE SCHOOL LOOP APP? 
 

Download the Skool 

Loop App from the 

App Store​ or 
Google Play 

We will be sending 

notices and alerts 

through the app 

soon. 

You will be able to 

access the school 

calendar, report 

absences and sign permission slips.  

Make sure you enable push notifications so you 

don’t miss a thing. 

 

2 Minute Noodles 

 

If these are being sent in 

school lunch boxes can 

they be made at home and 

put in a thermos.  Thank 

you.  

 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR 

POLICIES ON SCHOOL DOCS 

Go to our school docs site 

www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Search for Tinui School  and use 

Username :  tinui 

Password  : respect 

Look for the red POLICY UNDER REVIEW 

tab.  Please feel free to make comments on 

any of the policies under review.  We need 

your input. 

There are currently no policies under review 

for parents but feel free to familiarise 

yourself with our school’s policies. 

 
 

 

 

Tinui School 25 Charles Street RD 9 Masterton 5889 Principal: Richard Lennox ph: 06 3726878 

email ​office@tinui.school.nz​  Website: ​http://www.tinui.school.nz/  

https://itunes.apple.com/nz/genre/ios/id36?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store?hl=en
http://www.schooldocs.co.nz/
mailto:office@tinui.school.nz
http://www.tinui.school.nz/

